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Thank you for your support & help. Much appreciated..........From all at Flipside Dance.

Fantastic Summer School 
This year’s summer school 2015 was a fantastic success, 
with amazing teachers and finishing the week performing 
in a fantastic theatre. The week couldn’t have gone any 
better.  Thank you to all who attended the week, by the 
photo shown you can see how amazing it was.

Welcome back! We hope you all had a wonderful summer and are ready 
to get back into the swing of FSD.

Flipside Junior 
Showcase
The Junior Showcase is for 
students who attend teenie 
classes up to L2 students: It is 
a short showcase of dance 
numbers held at venue 
Cobham Village Hall.  This 
will take place in June 2016. 
Date and 
time to be 
confirmed 

Elite Performance 
Troupe Auditions
The auditions will take place 
on 12th September.  If your  
child would like to audition 
please email Claire so we 
can issue an audition time 
slot. There will also be a talk 
for all parents of children 
auditioning to answer any 
questions you may have 
and give information about 
the dates of competitions. 
Please ensure you attend 
this.  Last year’s Elite 
Performance Troupes did 
fantastically well at all the 
events attended, lets make  
2015 – 2016 even better!!!!

FSD Dates

The Term Dates
	 Autumn term  

Sat 5th September: 
Enrolments for new students 

9.30 – 12.30 @Cobham 
Village Hall  

Mon 7th September
Term resumes  

Sat 12th September 
*FSD PT Auditions*  

Mon 19th October  -  
Sat 31st October 

Half term inclusive  
Sat 12th December 
Last day of term

Spring term  
Mon 11th January

Term resumes

Mon 15th February – Sat 20th 
February Half term inclusive

Thurs 24th March  
Last day of term 

Summer term

Sat 16th April - Term resumes

Mon 30th May – Sat 4th June 
Half term inclusive

Sat 2nd July - Last day of term

Important Diary Dates
• Elite Performance Troupes 	
	 Auditions: 12th September 

• Flipside Has Talent: 
	 12th March

• FSD Junior Showcase:  
	 June 2016 TBC

Next year we will be 
holding a small show so 
that the students have 
a chance to show their 
talents to a small panel of 
judges and to friends and 
family within a relaxed 
environment on Saturday 
12th March, please save 
the date.  Students entry 
fee to compete will be 
£3 per person and tickets 
on the door will be £5 
per person.  There will 
be lots of trophies to be 
won; best costume, best 
choreography, best song, 
the person/group that 
is most entertaining and 
many more.  All entries 
must be submitted after 
Christmas, as there is 
limited space available.

We are very pleased to announce Ellie 
Bennett as our new FSD teacher.  

Movers and shakers at FSD 

A big thank you to you all
Due to the fantastic money raised at our Christmas 2014 
party and from this years end of year performance at 
Woking theatre, which was a fantastic success, we have 
been able to add to our FSD equipment, including; 
turning boards, flexi stretchers, wobble boards, foam 
rollers, a new blue tooth speaker and more importantly 
our permanent sign on the main Cobham Village 
Hall card park notice board.  Massive thank you to 
everyone’s continued support, it all aids the FSD students 
dance learning.  

Enrolment Day Details
5th September 9:30 – 12:30 
This is your chance to come 
in and speak to us regarding 
your child’s timetable, if they 
would like to add classes, for 
new students to enrol, to buy 
Flipside uniform or to talk to 
us about anything else.

Claire Hussenet is our new secretary; 
Claire responds to emails weekday 
evenings and on Saturday mornings 
from 9:00am –1:00 pm will be 
available in person at the hall. 
Emails won’t be responded to over 
the weekend.

All emails and correspondence must be sent to 
secretary@flipsidedance.co.uk

Ellie
Bennett

Claire
Hussenet

Got Old Uniform?
Please hand your old uniform 
into Claire on Saturdays in a 
clearly named bag, either 
donating the items or asking 
how much you would like 
for the items.  Claire will pass 
them on. This includes ballet 
and jazz attire also, not just 
Flipside warm up clothes.  

We also have our fantastic 
leggings and bags ready 
to purchase.  


